## **Bound or Fastened Items:**

- Thesis Paper "The New England Gateway: A Preliminary Investigation of the Rail Route Alternatives in the Poughkeepsie Bridge Route" by Louis Peter Rossi.
- Research Report "Inspection and Rating of the Poughkeepsie Railroad Bridge (Br. No. 29.08)" Phase II- Final Report Volume 1 prepared for U.S. Department of Transportation Federal Railroad Administration.
- "The Railway and Locomotive Historical Society Bulletin No. 119" The Railway and Locomotive Historical Society. October, 1968.
- "Improving Intermodal Transportation in New England" Preliminary Draft Volume 5. Prepared for New England Regional Commission Boston, Massachusetts. June, 1976.

## Manila Folder:

- <u>Newsletter</u>: "Crossings" Volume III, No. 1 Winter 1994. *Newsletter of the Poughkeepsie-Highland Railroad Bridge Co., Inc.*
- <u>Article</u>: "John Gould, Aritist and Railfan: Part II" from *Newsletter of the Mohawk* & *Hudson Chapter, N.R.H.S.* September, 1993.
- <u>Analysis Notes</u>: "The Poughkeepsie Bridge" May 1976. Tri-State Regional Planning Commission. \*Bound
- <u>Resolution</u>: "Restoration and return to service of the Poughkeepsie Railroad Bridge" 9/15/1976
- "Penn Central application for assistance under section 215; Poughkeepsie bridge application for assistance under section 215" June 5, 1974
- <u>Memorandum</u>: To Mr. John E. Mahoney from Charles W. Hoppe, June 15, 1976. United States Railway Association.
- <u>Memorandum</u>: To J. Douglas Carroll, Jr. from John E. Mahoney "Network Runs at Stanford Research, Menlo Park, California; Auspices USRA; An objective study of Poughkeepsie route". June, 18 1976.
- <u>Memorandum</u>: To Mr. Larry Kaufer and Ms. Melanie Vass from John E. Mahoney "Bridge Case 3B vs Selkirk Case 1 (CR7) Tri-State Regional Planning Commission.

- <u>Memorandum</u>: To R.T. Cairns, H.F. Heintz, J.G. Drake, R.C. Carpenter, D.R. Webb, L. Rossi from John E. Mahoney "Results of Network Runs Testing the Poughkeepsie Bridge Route". Tri-State Regional Planning Commission. September 9, 1976.
- <u>Analysis</u>: "Analysis of Benefits of Rehabilitation and Use of the Poughkeepsie Bridge as a Rail Route to Southern New England and New York City" United States Railway Association. August 13, 1976.
- <u>Statement of Purpose for the Poughkeepsie Bridge</u>: Cover letter from Raymond Schuler to James Shugrue. August 31, 1976.
- <u>Memorandum</u>: To R.T. Cairns, D.R. Webb, E.S. Olcott, R.C. Carpenter, L.P. Rossi from John E. Mahoney "Pursuit of Poughkeepsie Bridge Restoration Via U.S.R.A. Network" May 13, 1976.
- <u>Memorandum</u>: To Larry Kaufer, Melanie Vass from John E. Mahoney "Check Out the Results Blocking Strategy Cases 1, 2, 3A, 3B (Bridge). July 19, 1976.
- <u>Memorandum</u>: To V. Hand, L. Kaufer from John E. Mahoney "USRA Conrail Network 'Bridge' Cases 1, 3A & 3B". July 29, 1976.
- Article: "ConRail: Refusal final on Pokip bridge" from The Times Herald Record, May 21, 1976.
- A Resume of the Recent History of the Poughkeepsie Highland Railroad Bridge Route and of Current Efforts to Restore it to Service, Prepared by the New York State Department of Transportation, June, 1976.

## Loose Items:

- "Poughkeepsie Bridge" hand written mathematical calculations of Poughkeepsie Bridge plans
- <u>Article</u>: "A History and Some Personal Observations of the Central New England Railway" by Charles Ballard. Published in <u>Newsletter of the Mohawk & Hudson</u> <u>Chapter N.R.H.S.</u>
- <u>Articles</u>: "Railroad bridge burns" and "Helicopters extinguish bridge fire" dated Saturday July 5, 1986 and Sunday July 6, 1986. Poughkeepsie Journal.
- <u>Appendices</u>: Potential Restructuring Alternatives pages XI-2 through XI 68. Together but unbound.

## **Blue Envelope:**

• <u>Postcard</u>: Poughkeepsie Bridge, Poughkeepsie, N.Y. Postmarked July 28, 1913.

- <u>Article</u>: "Bridge plan faces much scrutiny" by Jim Haviland, Poughkeepsie Journal.
- <u>Photo</u>: "Poughkeepsie Bridge Fire" hand dated 5/9/1974.
- <u>Editorial Article</u>: "A great bridge, a fine idea" dated April 15, 1992.
- <u>Article</u>: "New group seeks title to Railroad Bridge" by Jim Haviland, Poughkeepsie
- Journal, dated July 2, 1992.
- <u>Article</u>: "Engineer: Railroad bridge conversion may be possible" by Jim Haviland, Poughkeepsie Journal.
- <u>Article</u>: "State review sought on railroad bridge" by Jim Haviland, Poughkeepsie Journal, hand dated 7/30.
- <u>Article</u>: "Railroad bridge future remains muddled" by Jim Haviland, Poughkeepsie Journal, dated August 16, 1992.
- Editorial Article: "Bridge's future grows murkier" dated July 24, 1992.
- <u>Article</u>: "Measures target saving RR bridge from demolition" by Jim Haviland, Poughkeepsie Journal, dated May 1992.
- <u>Editorial Article</u>: "Bring color and life to a landmark span" Poughkeepsie Journal, dated May 24, 1992.
- <u>Article</u>: "County ponders backing study of rail bridge" by Dave L'Heureux, Poughkeepsie Journal.